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QuickPoint! – You Can Stop New Health Care 

Taxes 
 

By Steve Buckstein 

 

The Oregon Health Authority has finally removed nearly 55,000 people from its 

Medicaid program because an audit found they no longer qualified or failed to 

complete an eligibility check. At $430 a month per person, this can save 

taxpayers some $550 million a biennium. 

 

This tremendous savings means that there is even less reason to let some $320 

million in new health care taxes go into effect next year.  

 

Why should some Oregonians have to pay a new tax on their health insurance 

premiums, and why should many hospitals have to pay a new tax on their income 

that will be passed on to patients? 

 

If you are a registered Oregon voter, you can sign the petition to put these new 

taxes on the ballot by going to StopOregonHealthCareTaxes.com. Signatures 

should be returned in the mail no later than October 1, which is less than two weeks 

away.  

 

Assuming enough signatures are gathered, the Referendum will appear on a special 

election ballot in January. You will then have a chance to undo what the legislature 

and the Governor tried to do, which is make health insurance and health care even 

more expensive than they are now.  

 

So sign the petition, and then vote against these new health care taxes. 

 

 

Steve Buckstein is Founder and Senior Policy Analyst at Cascade Policy Institute, 

Oregon’s free market public policy research organization. 
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Cascade Policy Institute is a tax-exempt educational organization as defined under IRS code 501 (c)(3). Nothing 

appearing in this Cascade Commentary is to be construed as necessarily representing the views of Cascade or its 

donors. The views expressed herein are the author’s own.  
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